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May 9, 2012 
 
Richard Napier, Executive Director 
City/County Association of Governments (C/CAG) 
555 County Center, 5th Floor 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
 
Subject:  Midcoast Community Council (MCC) representation on C/CAG Airport 

Land Use Committee (ALUC) and Project Advisory Committee for Half 
Moon Bay Airport Land Use Plan update 

 
Dear Mr. Napier: 
 
The Half Moon Bay Airport is surrounded by the unincorporated Midcoast, bordered by 
Moss Beach, El Granada, and Princeton.  An update is underway of the Comprehensive 
Airport Land Use Compatibility Plan (ALUCP) for the environs of Half Moon Bay Airport. 
Airport land use issues are of immediate and ongoing concern to the surrounding 
Midcoast communities, yet we have no direct representation on ALUC.   
 
The City of Half Moon Bay is far enough distant that airport land use issues do not affect 
it, other than the benefits of having a nearby airport on the Coastside.  The City of Half 
Moon Bay does not represent the unincorporated Midcoast.  Midcoast population 
exceeds that of Half Moon Bay. 
 
The Midcoast Community Council (MCC) is an elected Municipal Advisory Council to the 
San Mateo County Board of Supervisors, representing the unincorporated Midcoast.  
The MCC requests that a position be created on ALUC for an elected MCC member and 
alternate, in order to give Midcoast residents more direct representation regarding airport 
land use issues at the center of our community.  As a near-term priority, the MCC 
requests a place on the Project Advisory Committee for the Half Moon Bay Airport 
ALUCP update. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/Bill Kehoe, Chair 
Midcoast Community Council 
 
cc: Supervisor Don Horsley 
 Supervisor Dave Pine 
 Richard Newman, Chair ALUC 


